
Seahorses - Autumn 2016 
Dear Parent and Carers,
Here is some (hopefully) useful information about the term ahead.

Topic work: Our topic title this term is “Near and Far,” which will link to Geography, Art, Computing, English and History. 
During the topic we hope to answer the following questions: Where are we? Where are the different countries, regions, 
counties and cities of the UK? What are these places like? What key mountains, hills, coastlines, lakes and rivers does the 
UK have? We will be learning how to read maps, and using them to pinpoint places that we have visited. We will also be 
learning more about the history of St. Olave’s Church.

Other subjects: We will be working on reggae songs and rhythms in music, our P.E. focus is invasion games (football), in 
R.E. the children will be finding out more about Judaism, and in Maths we will be looking at number and place value, addition 
and subtraction, measure and shape, multiplication and division and simple fractions.

Homework: Homework will be set every Tuesday to be returned on the following Monday. Also, please read with your child 
as frequently as you are able, and practise relevant times tables. Many thanks.

P.E. Please ensure that you child has the correct P.E. kit in school from Monday to Friday, and that all items of clothing are 
clearly labelled with their name.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Best wishes
Mr Adam Sear


